
For your safety, please wear a mask when you visit our branch. Social distancing will be observed.

  • Over-the-counter bills payment and cash pick-up of remittances resume at all BDO branches.

  • Weekend banking is suspended to support the government’s imposed General Community Quarantine.

  • Banking services return to normal except for the following branches which will remain closed:
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NCR

Makati - Rockwell Center B

Pasig - Danny Floro B

Perea - Paseo B

Solaire - Manila Resort

PROVINCIAL

Cotabato - CityMall

Cotabato - Makakua

Cotabato - S.K. Pendatun

Masbate

                                                   


